
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Please review the following information.

End of Quarter 3
The third quarter has come to a close. The high school runs on semesters, so you will not
receive a report card for the third quarter. Grades will be updated for quarter three on Monday,
April 8th, in Skyward. Parents are encouraged to regularly check Skyward for grades, missing
assignments, and attendance updates. If you have questions regarding Skyward, please reach
out to your child's teachers, counselor, or administrator.

Testing Wednesday
On Wednesday, April 10th, all 9th and 10th grade students will take the Pre ACT Assessment.
This test is a required assessment for all 9th and 10th-grade students in the state of Wisconsin.
It assesses students in the areas of English, Math, Reading, and Science.

11th and 12th-grade students do not report to school. They should be working on current
assignments, assessments, studying, and reading.

Please note the following information for 9th and 10th graders:
1. This is a full day of school. Students will have classes after testing and are expected to stay
in school.
2. Testing will take place from 7:50 a.m. - approximately 11:30 a.m.
3. Breakfast will be available for all students from 7:30 a.m. to 7:50 a.m.
4. Please make sure students bring a charged Chromebook and a calculator. If students do
not have a calculator, the school will provide one.

Prom
● The Junior/Senior prom will be held on Saturday, April 20, from 7:30 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. at

Hidden Treasures Event Barn - E5947 Bear Lake Road, New London.
● Prom tickets are $20 and will be sold during both lunches starting April 15. Tickets must

be purchased ahead of time and will not be sold at the door.
● Dance information, including criteria to attend, guest procedures, etc… was sent to

students last week.
● We will offer bus transportation from the high school to Hidden Treasures Event Barn and

back for students who need transportation. Students will need to sign up to ride the bus.

Celebrations
At the beginning of the year, we set the goal of improving our ACT scores. We set the goal of
having a composite score of 20 or above. Our students and staff did a great job of exceeding
this goal. You can see the data for the last five years below.



Attendance

Cell Phones/ Discipline
We continue to average around three technology violations each day, and the majority of them
come from repeat offenders. Remind your child to keep their cell phones and earbuds out of the
classroom.

Spring Sports and Field Trips
Keeping track of everything that goes on in the spring, including field trips, spring sports, awards
programs, etc.… can be daunting. Please review your child's grades and attendance in Skyward,
use the Athletics and Activities Calendar for updates, and don’t hesitate to contact high school
staff with questions.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in your child's education.

Brian Yerkey
NLHS Principal
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